

Wednesday 26 June 2019

## Year 5 and 6 Miniball Thursday Afternoons @ Walter Nash Stadium, Taita

Dear Parents/Caregivers

There is an opportunity for St Claudine Thevenet School to enter a Year 5 and 6 Miniball team into the Hutt Valley Basketball League. Miniball is played on Thursday afternoons/evenings at Walter Nash Stadium in Taita. The season starts on Thursday 1st August and runs until Thursday 19th September.

This notice is to gain interest and see which Year 5 and 6 students would like to register for the term 3 season. Team/s will be registered if we can get enough keen students and have parent support e.g coach/manager. Students will need to have a ride each week to and from Walter Nash Stadium. Students will play in their school PE gear and sneakers.

If you are able to help or support Year 5 and 6 miniball or you would like your child to play please fill in the permission slip below and return to Miss O'Grady (Totara Tahi) by **Monday 1 July.** A decision will be made that day as to whether we have enough parent support and numbers to register a team.

if you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact georgiao@stclaudine.school.nz

Thank you for your support	
Georgia O'Grady	
Year 5 and 6 Miniball Thursday Afternoons @ Walter Nash Stadium, Taita	
I give permission forable to arrange transport for my child to an	to play Miniball in term 3. I am defrom Walter Nash Stadium.
I am able to coach a Miniball team. Name:	
I am able to manage a Miniball team. Name	e: